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Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 9:47 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Cc: Evan Shanley
Subject: Pro: H 5436 Banning Assault Weapons
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Dear Ms. DiMezza, 
 
Kindly forward to members of the House Judiciary Committee this plea that they ban the use of assault weapons by RI 
civilians. 
 
Your children as well as my 5 grown children, their spouses, and my 15 grandchildren are far too precious to be mowed 
down. 
 
Thank you. 
Dr. Marie C. Hennedy, Ph.D. 
11 Shenandoah Road 
Warwick, RI  02886 
401-368-1922 
 
 


